

November 3, 2015

Ramie Abounaja Mark Shenkman Hall, Room ON-CAMPUS

Dear Mr. Abounaja:

The Office of Student Rights & Responsibilities received a report from the GW University Police Department regarding your behavior on or around Monday, October 26, 2015. According to the report, you were found to have had a flag hanging out of your window.

This letter serves as a warning that this behavior is a violation of the "Code of Student Conduct" and/or the Residential Community Conduct Guidelines. As a member of the larger residential community we hope that you will be respectful of your peers and be aware of your behavior. The act of an individual has a profound impact on the community.

Subsequent reports naming you as subject may result in disciplinary action taken by the University. Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (202) 994-6757 or via e-mail at sarahdahnke@gwu.edu.

Sincerely,

Sarah Dahnke

Graduate Fellow Office of Student Rights & Responsibilities